
26/08/2020 

MS Melissa Firth 
4 - Ross St Ross ST 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
melissafirth2@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

We understand there is a proposed phone tower to be built on John Fisher Park next to Curl 
Curl Lagoon. We have a number of concerns relating to this primarily that the development will 
be over 25m high which will be an eyesore in what otherwise is a beautiful environmental 
backdrop. For this reason alone we oppose the development. 

We also understand that the development does not comply with the Plan of Management pf 
John Fisher Park and that the case hasn't been made by the private operator to warrant a new 
phone tower on public / community land. 

Regards

Melissa
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